
 

 

 

NOTE 
 

 

“Information concerning archaeological sites has been removed from THP 1-21-00156-MEN 
pursuant to California Government Code Section 6254.10 which exempts cultural resources 
site location information from the California Public Records Act and provides authority for 
widespread state policy (not just within the California Department of Forestry and Fire 
Protection) to keep archaeological site location information confidential.  This exemption to the 
Public Records Act recognizes that providing site location information to the general public may 
put such sites at risk from artifact hunting, excavations and/or vandalism.” 
 
 
Copies of the information have been sent to the following locations: 
 

 CAL FIRE field unit – Willits 

 Reviewing Archaeologist, Santa Rosa (Region Office) 

 Plan Submitter:  Coastal Ridges, LLC 

 RPF: Pat Hovland 
 
The original copy of this material is maintained in a confidential file at CAL FIRE Northern Region 
Headquarters, 135 Ridgway Avenue, Santa Rosa, CA  95401. 
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